
November 2019

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is January 7.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281
bobhuff1@charter.net

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-940-5817
nelsonswords@att.net

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Meeting minutes from November 5, 2019.

Minutes accepted as read.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

Nelson will get fuel stabilizer for the mowers.

All current club officers were re-elected for their same
positions in 2020.

While donations are not needed at this time, they are
always appreciated.

Morgan will be providing chili for the January meeting.
Dennis will bring cornbread.

The club Christmas party will be held at Fatz in Easley on
Tuesday, December 3rd, at 6PM. There will be a “dirty
santa” gift swap. If you would like to participate in the gift
swap, please bring a gift valued at about $15.

Please RSVP by emailing newsletter@bsrcc.com.
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